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June 2016 Newsy Letter 
 
Dear Members and Friends, 
 
Summer is here, just in case you didn't notice.  To celebrate, we 
are having two yard sales:  Sat., July 2, and Sat., August 6.  
MARY DeFELICE is in charge.  Please contact MARY at 882-
0916 for your reservation.  The space fee is $25 a day, and the 
sale hours are 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  You can set up any time 
early Saturday morning, but remember, there is no security. 
 

The Foreman-Roberts 
House Museum will 
feature a vintage 
clothing display 
beginning in June and 
going through August.  
On July 2 and August 
6, the Foreman-Roberts 
House Museum's 
ground floor will be 
open free of charge.  
However, for a full 
guided tour the cost is 
$5 a person and an 
appointment is 
necessary, which can be 
made by calling 775-
887-8865. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
The Ice Cream Social will be on Sat., 
August 13, from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. at the 
Foreman-Roberts House Park.  As in past 
years, the Millennium Bugs will provide 
entertainment.  The event will be during the 
Jazz & Beyond Carson City Music Festival.  
Come out to enjoy ice cream and some great 
toe-tappin' music. 
 

 
Report on Activities: 
 
The Membership meeting on the 22nd of May was not as well attended as hoped, but those in 
attendance appreciated the completed work on the Carriage House and the wonderful music by 
MARGARET SALTZER on the harmonium in the front parlor.  MARGARET even had a brief 
sing-along.  The singers knew all the words from songs of yesterday. 



  
An elegant display of food, the cheery atmosphere on the Bliss Mansion veranda, and great weather added to the 

enjoyment of the Tea during the Epic Rides weekend.  Photos courtesy of Cyndy Brenneman. 
 
The Tea at the Bliss Mansion on June 17 was awesome!  We dressed up and had a fantastic 
time.  A Catered Affair gave us a Tea to be long remembered.  CYNDY and STEVE 
BRENNEMAN are so gracious to open the Bliss Mansion.  We appreciate their generosity. 
 

The Bylaws have been updated and approved by 
the Board.  The last major update had been made 
in 2006, and since then we have made a few 
changes.  In the 2016 Bylaws, the major change 
was the addition of Membership Chair to the 
Board, which now consists of six members. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Epic Rides bicycle races are over, and our streets are ours again.  Well - except for the 
Downtown Project.  But we are strong and we will survive! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carson City Historical Society 
 

P.S. If you wish to only receive these Newsy Letters digitally, send an e-mail to DCBugli@aol.com 

Join us for the Ice Cream Social on Sat.,Aug. 13. 


